
 
 
 

 

Early Learning Centre 
 

Enrolment Information for Children  
Under Two Years Old 

 
 
 

 
 

Welcome to New Beginnings Early Learning Centre. 
 
To make settling easier for your child you are required to visit the centre three 
times prior to enrolment (for approximately 30-45 minutes). This enables us and 
your child to get to know one another while you are close by and then when your 
child starts, there will have familiar faces around after you have left. The best time 
to visit is around 10:15am (after morning tea). We ask that you book your visits for 
specific days and times, as we prefer to ensure continuity for the children attending 
and ensure that only one family visits at a time.   
 
Please return your enrolment form to us on your second visit so all the staff in the 
Piwaiwaka Room (under two’s) have a chance to familiarise themselves with your 
child’s needs. 
 
You will need to provide a good supply of nappies. We use unscented ‘wet wipes’ in 
the centre but if your child has sensitive skin you may prefer to provide us with a 



different brand (not home made in tubes please). 
 
Please name everything your child brings to the centre - clothes, creams, shoes, bag 
etc 
 
Please bring at least two complete changes of clothes daily. 
 
You will need to supply bottles and formula, or any special milk you use instead, we 
do supply cow’s milk. Please clearly name all bottles, and formula containers and 
ensure they are clean and ready for use. You do not need to supply a water cup, 
but you may do so if you wish. Water is offered throughout the day. 
 
 


